Cullom, David (UTC)

From: McGrath, Cheryl [cheryl. mcgrath@pse.com]

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 11:53 AM

To: Cullom, David (UTC)

Subject: FW: PG-110814 - Revised Exhibit C | Union Hill at Evans Creek Proximity request
Attachments: Union Hill Phase 5 - Exhibit C revised 7-2011.pdf

Greetings,

Dave | am forwarding a revised exhibit C for you to include with the Union Hill at Evans Creek Pressure Authorization
Documentation. We are revising the number of structures in Proximity of the Pipeline.

One of the structures listed on the original exhibit owned by Union Hill Investment LLC, has been demolished and no
longer exists.

Please let me know if you have questions regarding this revision.

Sincerely, RECEIVED
JuL 15201

Cheryl A. McGrath State of Washington

UTC

Manager Compliance and Regulatory Audits - Gas Pipeline Safety Program

Phone 425-462 3207

Cell 206-604-3221

Mail stop ESTO7W

From: Imad, Antoinette M -Toni

Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2011 2:22 PM

To: McGrath, Cheryl

Subject: PG-110814 - Revised Exhibit C | Union Hill at Evans Creek Proximity request

Cheryl for your forward to Mr. Cullom or piease let me know if you'd like for me to do so.

Please see attached revised exhibit C. There is now only one structure within 100 feet of the proposed main segment.

Thanks,

Toni
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